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This week we have been talking about Chinese New Year. The children have listened to the 

story, ‘The Great Race’ and learnt about which zodiac sign they are and that this year is the 

year of the dragon.  We have started each day saying ‘Ni Hao’ during register time.  

 

In art, the children have made their own lanterns which they have decorated with animals and 

Chinese characters from the story. On Friday Mrs Day came to teach the children some basic 

Mandarin phrases. We look forward to Mrs Li joining us on Monday to talk about how they 

celebrate this festival at home.  

 

 
Miss Sarah Ellison 


